
Themes: 
Big & Small Animals 
Polar Animals 
Community Helpers 
Transportation 
My Neighborhood 
Language & Literacy: 
Letters O, P, Q & R 
First & Last Name (YS) 
Body Parts (YS) 
Match sound to letter 
ID beginning & ending sounds 
Social & Emotional: 
Cooperation, Kindness & Caring 
Stranger Danger 
Cognitive & Math: 
Counting 
Positional & Directional Concepts 

Science & Social Studies: 
Dumping & Pouring (YS) 
Textures & Sound (YS) 
Taste & Smell (YS) 
Geography 
Cause & Effect 
Days of the week 
Large & Small Motor Skills: 
Balance, Eye-Hand coordination 
Peddling tricycle & cutting 

      Hello 2017! 
Well, it is hard to believe that 2017 is 
already upon us. December was filled with 
lots of holiday fun and much learning about 
the different holidays. We talked about 
Christmas and Hanukkah. This time of year 
gives us lots of opportunities to talk about 
how we are alike, yet different. It also gives 
us opportunities to celebrate those 
differences by sharing our holidays. January 
will bring more excitement. We will begin our 
journey into 2017 with brand new themes. 
You will be amazed at the wonderful things 
the children will be 
learning this month. 

Newsletter 

Questions?  Comments? 
We want to hear from you! 

 
(714) 538-7800 



Coming Soon! MixedBag FUNDRAISER  2/6-2/10         
We’re selling eco-friendly tote bags, travel 
bags, kitchenware, home good and more through 
Mixed Bag Designs! There’s something for 
everyone! 

Thursday, January 
24th is our 100th 
Day of School 
Celebration! 
Please bring 100 stickers of 
your child's choosing by 
Friday, January as we will be 
making “Zero the Hero” 
capes.  Your child can wear 
their favorite super hero t-
shirt as well.  Please see your 
child’s teacher with any 
questions.  Thank you for 
participating! 

 

Monday, January 16th  
School will be CLOSED in observance 
of Martin Luther King Jr. Day.  

Enjoy a relaxing long weekend! 

Wednesday, January 18th 
Hot lunch payments, additions & 
cancellations due! 

Newsletter Continued… 

	

   

   Reminder: 
    It has been 
    brought to our 
 attention that some     
 of our customers 

are parking in our disabled 
parking spot without the 
appropriate permit. It may be 
tempting to use the disabled 
parking spot without a placard, 
thinking no one here would use it. 
However, we do have customers 
who count on this space in order 
to drop-off or pick-up their child 

or grandchild without undo strain.  
The police have notified us that 
the ticket for such illegal parking 
is pretty high and sometimes they 
tow, as well. We want our school 
to be a place where we consider 
each other more than that, 
especially those who are in a more 
vulnerable position. Thank you for 
your cooperation and especially 
your consideration. 

Everyday! 
Please always have a jacket/
sweatshirt and a change of clothes 
in your child’s cubby! 


